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Abstract

This paper introduces, and invites feedback on, a new study that will focus on documenting
Queer performance on the Texas A&M University campus; the study is the beginning of a larger
project examining student-led performance. The Coming Out Monologues and Draggieland (a
Drag performance contest) are the focus of this qualitative study, which aims at documenting
these yearly events and the stakeholders involved, through in-depth interviews and the analysis
of existing sources. The paper introduces the two events, presents the study’s context, approach
and research questions, and discusses possible challenges, as well as future research.
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